
University Curriculum Committee 

Minutes #8 

January 25, 2023 

Members Present: Califf, Hunter, Howe, Kroesch, Newport, Paolucci, Pierce, Ren, Hurd 

Members Absent: Chen, Leonard, Pence, Stabler 

Guests: Ian Gawron – Office of Registrar, Stacy Ramsey – Office of Registrar, Jennifer Peterson – 
Department of Health Sciences 

Convene: Califf convened the UCC meeting at approximately 3:05 pm. 

1. Introductions: 
2. Minutes: 

The minutes were approved without changes/objections 
 

3. Action Items: 

Health Informatics and Management (Revision) – Kroesch, Hunter 

This was a brief continuation of the discussion from the previous UCC meeting. Gawron (guest), Hunter, 
Kroesch, and Califf all discussed that the concerns originally in the proposal have been resolved by 
add/removing other courses and IT/HSC submitted changes to their prerequisites to make them more 
flexible. Kroesch motioned a vote. Hunter seconded. All voted in favor. 0 against. 0 abstentions.  

Major in Health Informatics and Management, Health Informatics and Data Analytics Sequence 
Degree offered: B.S. 
Major Requirements 
Minimum required credit hours: 71 

• HSC 105 
• HSC 201 
• HSC 202 
• HSC 204 (or MQM 100 or ECO 138 or PSY 138) 
• HSC 210 
• HSC 212 
• HSC 213 
• HSC 230 
• HSC 298A03 
• HSC 300 
• HSC 310 
• HSC 320 
• HSC 341 
• HSC 345 
• HSC 346 
• HSC 398A03 
• IT 166 
• IT 250 

https://registrarforms.illinoisstate.edu/CurriculumForms/ReviseProgramView.aspx?ID=1429


• IT 261 
• IT 262 
• IT 378 
• KNR 181 
• KNR 182 

Take one of the following: 
• MAT 121 
• MAT 145 

 

4. Liaison Assignments:  

Council for General Education – Califf indicated CGE has been busy with reviewing various 
courses and reviewing program proposals for IDS. The IDS proposals should be working through 
the system and should arrive to the UCC in the spring.  

Council for Teacher Education –  Nothing reported. 

5. Staff report:  

Hurd shared that the College of Engineering dean is set to start in April. Hurd also indicated the RFP for 
the new curriculum software is still being worked on. Hurd explained that the new Gen Ed graduation 
requirement should be able to be shown to the campus community around Fall 2023. 

6. Miscellaneous:  

There was a brief discussion about canceling the 2/8 UCC in case the proposals are not fully ready yet.  

7. Adjournment:  
 
Meeting adjourned approximately 3:25 pm.   

 


